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No. 10/2014

Date: 9" January 2014

Route 1 temporary changes — minor works at Prince Edward’s Road.

Due to urgent sewer works, Prince Edward’s Road will be closed from 09:30
Friday 10 January. These works are expected are to last for 3 days.

During this time, access to the upper town area will be via Gardiners Road
and Flat Bastion Road. The normal one-way system will be reversed.

Buses on Route One will travel up to Moorish Castle as described above and
will travel to the Hospital via Governor's Street, Governor's Lane, Line Wall
Road (southern direction). They will then resume their normal journey along
Queensway.

No delays in the departure times from either termini (Willis' Road and Market
Place) are envisaged.



